

THE EVANSVILLE EXPRES



MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL

and staff love every stu-

dent at EAC, and we want everyone to stay as healthy as possible. Here are some helpful tips from the Center for Disease Control and Prevention that you can reinforce at home:

- -Wash hands often with soap and water.
- -Avoid touching eyes, nose and mouth.
- -Avoid contact with sick people.
- -Cover your nose and mouth with a tissue when you cough or sneeze, and throw away the tissue Facebook page for continual updates. after each use.
- *Please keep your child at home if he/she has a fever of 100 or more. Children returning to school must be fever free, non-medicated, for 24 hours. Thank you!

Superintendent Shout-Out

At last month's School Board Meeting, Dr. Gabe rec-

ognized a student from EAC for going above and beyond to represent Evansville. Zachary Cheek is an 8th grade student who deserves to be recognized. He is always willing to help others. He shows honesty and responsibility in the classroom and around school. He is a team player and shares his positive



attitude with those around him. Thank you Zachary!

Upcoming EAC Dates

January 3: Classes resume

January 5: Report Cards

January 11: PTO Meeting-5:00

Board Meeting-7:00, Sparta Lincoln School

January 15: No School MLK Jr. Day

January 17: 11:30 dismissal

January 19: Volleyball C Team Tournament @ EAC

February 7: 2:00 Dismissal

February 19: No School for President's Day

February 20-22: Scholastic Book Fair

February 20: 2:00 Dismissal / Conferences 3:00-7:00

February 21: 2:00 Dismissal

February 22: 2:00 Dismissal / Conferences 3:00-7:00

February 23: No School

We are in the thick of flu -We still have lots and lots of rolls of trash bags leftover from season. The EAC faculty our trash bag fundraiser sale. Please call the office to claim some white, yellow, or pink trash bags.

> -To add money to your child's lunch account, please go to www.myschoolbucks.com and add money before your child needs it.

-We will go outside for recess unless it is raining, so please send your child in (weather-appropriate attire.

-Please continue to check the school's

Volleyball Games

TOILOY BUILT GUILLOB			
<u>Date</u>	<u>Opponent</u> (Game Time	<u>Bus</u>
1/29:	Home vs. Sparta Lincoln	4:00	
2/2&2/3:	PDR 7th Grade Tournament	TBD	TBD
2/8:	Home vs. Chester Catholic	4:00	4:45
2/9&2/10	: St. Mary's A Team Tourname	ent TBD	TBD
2/9:	Red Bud Catholic C Team Tourn	ament	3:45
2:12:	Home vs. St. Libory	4: 00	
2:13:	@ Chester Lutheran	6:00	5:45
2/15:	Home vs. PDR	4: 00	
2/16&2/17	7: Red Bud Lutheran Tourna	ıment 5:00	4:10
2/20:	@ Red Bud Catholic (A&C)	teams) 6:00	5:10
2/22:	@ Coulterville	4:00	3:00
2/23:	Red Bud Public 6th Grade Tourn	ament TBD	TBD
2/27:	Home vs. Red Bud Luther	an 4:00	
<i>3/1:</i>	@ Steelville Public	4:00	<i>3:00</i>



Biethman's First Grade Mrs. Homeroom and Mrs. Braun's 6th Grade homeroom class won the coveted traveling Eagle Figurine.

Who will take the glory in February? Don't forget to wear blue on February 2!

I am very thankful to our PTO for generously offering to help pay for the Repertory Theater to com to our school on February 2. This is a great way for our students to have exposure to the arts. The theater company will be performing two shows. K-4th grade students will watch a performance of "The Country Mouse and The City Mouse," and the 5th-8th grade students will see "Laura Ingalls Wilder:

Voice of the Prairie." We are looking forward to this awesome experience!



